
. r ._ 
• '' I' 

. 

October 1 7, 1952 

The first Faculty Forum will meet October 21 at 7:30 

in the faculty lounge. Mr. Jack Suggs who is in charge of the 

program reports that Dr. wILLIAMReed, who has spent the past 

year in the Holy Land, will talk on some of the recent archeolo­

gical discoveries that influenced the recent revision of the 

Bible. 

Other members of Brite College will participate in the 

discussion. We hope you will be present. 

Artemisia B. Bryson, Chairman 
Faculty Forum 


